Department of Conservation
1e Papa Atawbhai

31 July 2023

Téna koe

Thank you for your request to the Department of Conservation, received on 24 July 2023, in

which you asked for:

The number of bunks in each of the 945 DoC huts.

We have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982.

Your questions and our responses are listed below:

1.

Response:
We record sleeping capacity over number of bunks as some huts have communal

sleeping platforms rather than individual bunks.
See file attached.

The number of bunks in each of the 945 DoC huts -

Item

Date

Document description

Decision

25/7/2023

Huts and Bunk numbers

Released in full

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) and attached documents
may be published on the Department’s website.

Naku noa, na

Catherine Wilson
Director, Heritage and Visitors
Department of Conservation
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Table 1 - Schedule of documents

Item

Date Document description Decision
1 25 July OIAD-3270 Hut Sleeping capacity — DOC | Released in full
2023 - 74094901
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